
YEAR 4 NEWSLETTER 

Upton Warren 

Year 4 had a fantastic time at Upton Warren last week, despite the wet 

weather! They enjoyed taking part in a wide range of outdoor activities 

including canoeing, climbing, tunnelling, archery and this year’s most 

popular activity – raft building! The children were brave and resilient and 

many of the instructors commented on their superb attitude and 

behaviour. Thank you children for being such a credit to The Coppice 

Primary School. 

  

Christmas Performance 

Your child should now know what part they have in Year 4’s Christmas 

Performance. Over the next few weeks, we will start rehearsals and we will 

be sending the poem ‘Twas the Night before Christmas’ home for the 

children to learn.  

Parents’ Evening 

Our parents’ evenings this term are on Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 28th 

November. This time, parents’ evening sessions will be held in our Junior 

Hall. Your child’s work will be available for you to view on a central table in 

the hall. Please bring your child’s work to your meeting with the teacher. 

 

Spellings 

These are the children’s 9 new spellings for the Autumn 2 half-term. Please 

make sure that your child practices these at home. They will come up again 

when we have a whole school spelling bee. 

accidentally, guide, perhaps, busy, knowledge, reign, describe, occasion, 

various 

Thank you. 

Miss Wells  Miss Willcox Miss Brown 
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